
 

 

 Tuesday 9th January 2024  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Y6 educational visit to Crucial Crew, Friday 2nd February 2024 

 

Y6 have been invited to attend ‘Crucial Crew’ at the Lifewise Centre, Hellaby Industrial Estate, 

Rotherham. This is a project run by South Yorkshire Police which teaches children how to be safe in a 

variety of situations. Several scenarios are covered, including the following: 

• Home Fire Safety 

• Bus Safety 

• Road Safety 

• Internet Safety 

• Basic First Aid 

• Peer Pressure / Retail Crime & Alcohol Awareness. 

The scenes rely on quick reactions, teamwork and the use of the emergency telephone system.  

Hopefully, as a result of their experiences, the children will have a greater understanding of how to 

react in emergencies should they occur. 

 

The project will take place on Friday 2nd February 2024. The children will travel by coach. Children will 

need to be at school for 8:45am and your child should be back in school for 3.20pm, provided that 

there are no traffic problems.  

 

Children need to wear school uniform on the day. They will also require a packed lunch on the day. 

Please do not send your child with fizzy drinks; their normal school water bottle will be sufficient. If 

your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like a school packed lunch, please contact 

the school office.  

 

We ask for a contribution of £11 towards the cost of the coach. Please make payment and give 

consent for your child to attend via your ParentPay account by Friday 26th January 2024. 

 
Many thanks, 

Mr Horner, Mrs Riley and Mrs Stewart 

Y6 team 

 

 
 


